
 
 

 

 

May 2025  
18 Street over Horsehills Creek Bridge Replacement 

 

 

The 18 Street Bridge over Horsehills Creek is being replaced. The 64-year-old bridge will be removed and 

replicated with a new, wider bridge to meet current City standards and ensure a safe and reliable crossing. 

The bridge replacement will ensure continued access for Northeast Park users and Edmonton-Strathcona 

Bridge users for years to come. Construction is anticipated to begin at the end of May and be completed 

by the end of fall 2025. 

Construction details 

●​ Demolition and replacement of the existing bridge 

●​ Landscaping  

Access 

To allow for the demolition and construction of the new bridge, 18 Street from 195 Avenue/Horsehills Road to 

the Horsehills Creek bridge will be temporarily closed to traffic, pedestrians and cyclists. The following detours 

will be available: 

●​ Manning Drive NW to Meridian Street NW and 227 Avenue to access 18 Street. 

●​ Valour Avenue then 34 Street NW and 227 Avenue to access 18 Street.​

 

For more information, please visit edmonton.ca/18StreetBridgeReplacement or contact: 

Ashfaque A. 
Project Manager, City of Edmonton 
311  transportationdelivery@edmonton.ca 

Scott Stewart 
Project Manager, Carmacks 
780-446-3703  scott.stewart@carmacks.com 
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